
Gisburn Road 

Community Primary School 

BARNOLDSWICK 

BB18 5LS 

 

office@gisburnroad.com 

01282 812287 

 

gisburnroad.com 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Friday 7th March 2024 

 

Year 2 Parents in class 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

As previously mentioned within the newsletter, you are invited to join us in school to come 

and work with your child/ren to complete their Design Technology unit, ‘Vehicles’. Pupils 

have already designed their vehicle as a space buggy and made the chassis, along with the 

axles and wheels and this lesson requires them to finish off their design.  

On Friday 22nd March at 2:20pm, you are invited into school to take part in our DT lesson to 

help them to complete their vehicle, adding the final touches. You may wish to bring in some 

craft materials if you wish, to help with the design, however we will have plenty at school. 

You may take your child home with you when the session finishes at 3:10pm. Any pupils 

whose parents/carers cannot attend will work with us to complete their design and will all 

take part and have fun. Please don’t worry if you can’t make it – we appreciate we have many 

busy working families! 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Mrs K Brown, Mrs S Brown & Mrs M.Mitchell 

Year 2 teaching staff  


